
 

Ladybridge Weekly News 

                                                                                                                                          7th  November 2022  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are selling Poppies and other products to raise money 

for the Royal British Legion in the Hub each playtime. A 

suggested donation for items is £1. 

 

 

Please make sure that you book your slot for parents 

evening on Tuesday November 15th and Thursday 17th on 

School Spider. The last available slot will be 5.50 p.m. and slots will be available on a first come first 

served basis, you will be able to book from 5pm today. A separate email will going out with guidance 

on accessing your Spider Account.  

 

Thank you to everyone who joined in the Ladybridge birthday disco, everyone had such a good time 

and as always our children were wonderfully behaved. 

 

We had an electric scooter stolen from our bike shed on Tuesday 1st November. We know that there 

were three young people who climbed over our school gate into the school grounds.  They slid the 

scooter under the bottom of the shed, threw it over the fence, jumped back over the fence and then 

took the scooter through the park.  We have informed the police about this incident and they have 

taken it seriously.  If anyone has any information about this please could you let me know so that I 

can pass it on to the police.  The pupil whose scooter is stolen is understandably very upset, we 

would really love to find out who did this and return the scooter to its rightful owner. 

 

Please encourage your children in year 5 and 6 to sign up the 

Young Voices concert on January 31st.  This is a wonderful 

opportunity to sing with thousands of other children in a fabulous 

venue.   

The arrangements for the day are that Mrs Davies, Miss Ratcliffe 

and Mrs Hill will take the children on a coach from school at 1 

o’clock to the arena for a dress rehearsal.  The children will then 

have a packed lunch for their evening meal.  The children will then  



 

 

take their places on the stage and perform all of the brilliant 

songs that they have learnt.  There will also be performances 

from Heather Small and Anna Phoebe. At the end of the concert 

the children will be collected by coach and taken back to school 

where parents can pick them up, we will have an idea of timings 

in the New Year, but estimate the time to be about 10 p.m.  The 

Arena will not allow us to let the children be taken by parents at 

the end of the concert as this isn’t safe.  

The only commitment that we need at the moment is that your 

child will stay after school on Wednesdays and one Monday until 

4.15 to learn the songs. The dates are as follows: 

Wednesday November 9th, 16th, 23rd, 30th, December 7th, 14th, 2st, January 11th 18th, 25th and 

Monday 30th January. 

If you would like to attend the concert, (you don’t need to for your child to take part) you can book 

tickets directly with the arena or you can fill out the form on the reverse of the letter that was sent 

to year 5 and 6.  If you would like the School to purchase them we need payment by the 17th 

November.  If you have lost the letter we can give you another one very easily, just ask at the office.  

Tickets are selling really quickly so please let us know as soon as possible if you need a ticket. 

Best wishes 

 

Mrs Hill  

Diary Dates  

 Tuesday 15th November – Parents Evening 3.30 – 6.00 

 Thursday 17th November -  Parents Evening 3.30 – 6.00 

 Wednesday 23rd November – Year 2 and Year 3 trip to the cinema 

 Thursday 24th November – Mrs Goodwin’s class trip to St George’s Christmas tree festival  

 Friday 25th November – Own clothes day  for donations for the Christmas fair 

 Thursday 1st December – Own clothes day for donations for the Christmas fair 

 Friday 2nd December – Christmas Fair 3.30 – 5.30 

 Tuesday 6th December – 9.30 Key Stage 1 Nativity dress rehearsal  

 Wednesday 7th December – 2.00 Key Stage 1 Nativity performance  

 Monday 12th December – KS2 musicians playing at the Town Hall 

 Thursday 15th December – 9.30 EYFS Christmas Sing-a-long dress rehearsal 

 Friday 16th December – 2.00 EYFS Christmas Sing-a-long 

 Wednesday 21st December – 9.15 Carol Service All Hallows Church  



 

 

 

 Thursday 22nd December – 2.00 Key Stage 2 Talent Show 

 Thursday 22nd December – Children Break up for Christmas 

 Friday 23rd December  - INSET day 

 Monday 9th January – Children return to school 

This Week our Class Captains are: 

 
Mrs Woodworth – Reuben for aiming high and being resilient in handwriting. 

Miss Nugent – Joseph for always having a sensible attitude. 

Mrs Burke – Leo for a sensible attitude on the trip to Chester. 

Miss Brownrigg –   Alyssa for a great start to the half term. 

Mr Fenwick – Tim for showing great maturity in class. 

Mrs Davies –  Nieve for superb chanting on the Chester trip 

Mrs Parker – Ollie for good participation during Learning Challenge lessons in year 3. 

 

This week’s Headteacher’s Awards were given to Asher and Jamal for their hard work in English. 
 

The class with the best attendance last week was Mrs Burke’s class with 98.9%, well done Mrs 

Burke’s class. 

Children will be entered into a termly prize raffle for being on-time for school every day and for 97% 

- 100% attendance each week.  Please ensure that children arrive at school before the bell goes at 

8.55 each day.   

Good attendance is vitally important for all children in order for them to make good progress.  

Please ensure that your child is in school on time every day.  

PE Kits 

PE kits are provided by school for all children from year 1 to 6, parents only need to provide pumps 

or trainers.  PE kits will be washed regularly (as needed) by school in non-biological liquid.  If you do 

not wish to use a school PE kit please let your class teacher know and provide a PE kit for your child.  

 

Year 5 will have swimming on Monday each week, all other classes from year 1 to 6 will have two 

lessons each week where PE kits are used.   

The school website address is www.ladybridge.stockport.sch.uk 

The school twitter address is  @LadybridgePS  

The school phone number is 0161 428 5445 

The school text number is 0161 850 1262 

School uniform can be ordered from www.tesco.com/ues 

http://www.ladybridge.stockport.sch.uk/
http://www.tesco.com/ues


 

 


